Thank you for your kind feedback.
Not many people take pains to do so.
Much appreciated.
Regards,
Vijit

On Wed, Mar 7, 2018 at 4:28 PM, Career one2onehrsolution <career@one2onehrsolution.com> wrote:

Respected Sir,
Greetings !!!
We sincerely hope you are in high spirits. During the last few days, we were in constant touch with the client for the above captioned subject. We sincerely regret to intimate you that post - interview, the client has intimated us that your profile has not been shortlisted for the reason less experience in purely Export Logistics. We deeply respect your valuable experience in the field in which you are working. 
Your profile and contact number is very safe with us. We will definitely contact you if any such opening with us arises in near future.
We extend our heartfelt thanks to you for your cooperation depicted during the entire process.
Best wishes for your future endeavors.
Thanks & Regards

